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I submit my opposition to the extension of key NT Intervention measures for another 10 years as 
of this year. The planned extension of these measures will allow for the continuation of massive 
human rights violations towards Aboriginal people. 
Aboriginal people do not wish to be treated like children. 
All communities given the opportunity, support and proper funding are able to decide for 
themselves what will work in their particular circumstances. Proper, unbiased discussions must 
take place within each community. 
 
Now is the time to do things differently. We cannot improve if we keep maintaining the same failed 
methods. 
 Yours faithfully, 
Keelah Lam 




